
 
                           29th October, 2021 

 
Important Announcement for Prospective Students admitted in Four-Year 

Bachelor of Science (Research) Program in the Academic Year 2021-22 
 

 

   Prospective students are required to physically report to the Institute on                              

11 November 2021, at hostel office. 

 

 The classes for first term will be conducted through offline mode from 15 November 

2021. 

 

 All the prospective students are expected to be doubly vaccinated, except in cases of 

students under the age of 18. 

 

  Prospective students who have completed only the first dose of vaccine and are due for 

the second dose in the future should produce negative RT-PCR report taken less than 72 

hours prior to arrival. 

 

   In case the vaccination has not been taken due to being affected with Covid then the 

certificate of Covid infection with date should be produced. 

 

   In any case of students without two doses of vaccination, it is mandatory to have a 

negative RT-PCR report taken less than 72 hours prior to arrival. 

 

    No quarantine requirements exist except in cases of arrivals from Kerala where it is 

required even if vaccinated with both doses. 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                       (Prof. Balaji R Jagirdar) 
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